September 25, 2014

To Whom it May Concern,

We, the undersigned, are landowners whose properties are situated on Bradley Ave, between Jackson
Road and Old Victoria Road. This letter is to inform you that we are united in our request to have our

properties included in the City of London’s Urban Growth Plan.
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Please be advised that we will have a representative speaking on our behalf at the public meeting on

September 23, 2014,

We, the above signed landowners, are hereby officially objecting to file 0-8014, dated

August 28" 2014.



LANDOWNERS WHOSE PROPERTIES HAVE BUILDING SUITABLE FOR HOUSING LIVESTOCK

SOUTH SIDE OF BRADLEY AVE FROM HIGHBURY AVE TO OLD VICTORIA ROAD

DOUG BEATTIE
JASON JACKSON
RON SUMNER
GEORGE VANHIE

DAVID INSELL



